
ernment action in encouraging local production and purchasing and in 
educating tourists about local products, Canada could assist sig­
nificantly by directing more of its assistance to production related to 
tourism, and by adopting co-operative policies in other fields.

3. The possibility of enlarged duty-free exemptions for Canadian Duty-Free 
tourists returning from the Caribbean was discussed at the 1966 Con- j^*emption 
ference. While acknowledging the merit of the Canadian Government’s Canadian 
reservations about discriminatory measures of this kind, the SenateTourists 
Committee considers that it would be desirable to extend especially 
favourable treatment to developing countries in general. The Com­
mittee recommends that special consideration be given to this proposal, 
which could be of great immediate benefit to developing areas such as 
the Caribbean.
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